
 
 

 

Integrity Declaration on Respecting Human Rights and Preventing Forced Labour 

 

 

BISOL Group hereby makes, on its behalf as a company as well as its affiliates, the 

following declaration related to human rights violations and forced labour 

exploitations. 

 

It is the explicit and utmost responsibility of BISOL Group to be aware and prevent 

any possible exploitations of the human rights, in our own production of Solar PV 

Modules as well as throughout the whole supply chain that BISOL Group is using 

for its products. 

 

At BISOL Group we engage to operate in a manner that respects human rights, 

including with respect to forced labour, as well as to operate transparently and in 

a manner that seeks to meet or exceed international standards such as the OECD 

Guidelines for Multinational Enterprises and the UN Guiding Principles for Business 

and Human Rights. 

 

Uyghur human rights in the region of Xinjiang, the People’s Republic of China, have 

long been debated. At BISOL Group, we most seriously condemn any violations of 

human rights and exploitation of forced labour anywhere in the world. To help 

prevent possible violations, we are committed to thoroughly checking and 

evaluating our suppliers, including their sourcing routes. 

 

We hereby explicitly declare to have not sourced, directly or indirectly, any 

products or services from suppliers implicated in human rights or forced labour 

violations related to the alleged repression of Uyghurs and other ethnic minorities 

in the Xinjiang Uyghur Autonomous Region (XUAR). 

 

 

 

Place and date of issue                                  Name, surname and 

signature of authorized 

person 

 

Prebold, 19.4.2022     Marko Poličnik, CEO 

 

 

       


